
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Each year, Stoke City Football Club gives FREE memberships for our City 7s supporter 

scheme to Year 2 pupils in local primary schools. 

 

We’re pleased to tell you that your child is entitled to receive a FREE membership. 

 

At SCFC, we’re encouraging children to get excited and learn about football from an early 

age – especially by supporting their local team. 

 

Typically, we award children in Year 2 a FREE official replica shirt and a FREE pair of match 

tickets (1 Adult & 1 Child) via an in-school assembly. 

 

However, the Covid-19 pandemic means that match attendance is simply not possible this 

year but we have made the decision to still award FREE shirts to all Year 2 pupils across our 

region.  We did not want any of the children to miss out! 

 

8,000 shirts are currently being delivered to 197 of the region’s primary schools and we 

sincerely hope that they are well received by you and your child. 

 

That’s not all!  We are planning to visit all of our partner primary schools next year to 

honour the promise of a FREE pair of match tickets (1 Adult & 1 Child) to a Stoke City home 

game.  We’ll be in touch when your child is a Year 3 pupil - at a time when families can once 

again attend football matches in a safe, healthy and secure environment. 

 

For more information or if you have any questions, contact the club via email 

community@stokecityfc.com   
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